[bookmark: _Hlk78369405][bookmark: _Hlk78359968]Dear Ms McKerrigan,

The planning service of North Lanarkshire Council note the contents of planning application reference 21/01444/PRAfor Installation of 300mm telecomms dish at a height of 20m, to Site At Palacecraig Street, Kirkshaws, Coatbridge, North Lanarkshire. In this instance the proposed development is accommodated through Class 67 (a) of the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted Development Order) (Scotland) Order 2011 as amended.
We do not have objections but the provider (WHP Telecoms Ltd) should ensure they have the appropriate wayleave agreements in place or permission from any private landowners affected.
Should you wish to discuss anything within this Email, please do not hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience.
Kind Regards

Colin Bradley (MRTPI)
(Planning Officer)
